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From: Keith Griffin
To: Ryan Stolt
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Inspection 3/4/2025 - NVI
Date: Thursday, March 13, 2025 2:29:27 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you for working around my schedule that week Ryan. I appreciate it. If you need anything else
from me please let me know!

Thanks!

Keith Griffin
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer

2449 West Park Ave.
Gray, LA 70359
Cell: 985-209-5494
Office: 985-876-5559
Email: kgriffin@nvindt.com

From: Ryan Stolt <Ryan.Stolt@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 2:02 PM
To: Keith Griffin <KGriffin@nvindt.com>
Subject: NRC Inspection 3/4/2025 - NVI

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. DO NOT provide your user ID or password.

Keith,

Thank you for your time during the NRC routine inspection on 3/4/2025. As discussed with you at the
conclusion of our telephonic exit meeting on 3/13/2025, no violations of NRC requirements were
identified. The attached NRC Form 591M provides the inspection results. This electronic copy is the
official Agency record, please retain it for your files. No response to the form is required, however, we
request a courtesy email acknowledging receipt.

Please let us know if you have any questions.



 
Thank you,
 
Ryan Stolt
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Materials Inspection Branch
Office: 817-200-1196
Email: Ryan.Stolt@nrc.gov

 


